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5 October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 COVID-19 Vaccinations - School Site - 22nd October 2021 
 
We can confirm that Cardinal Newman Catholic School has been allocated the Friday 22nd 
October for the COVID vaccinations on site.  
 
NHS Coventry and Warwickshire Partnership trust have requested we forward you their letter 
outlining expectations, consent and their link to upload information. 
 
Please read the documents carefully which has important information including: 
 

• Age restrictions (vaccination is for students who are 12-15 years old only in school). 

• Students who have recently had COVID will not be vaccinated. 

• Consent must be given for each child individually. 
 
There is also a ‘frequently asked questions’ document that has been shared with the 
correspondence from the trust which may support. 
 
The deadline for completing the electronic form is Thursday 14th October at 12.00 noon. 
 
Please take time to discuss the contents of this letter with your child. 

Yours faithfully  

         
  
 
Ms E O’Connor      
Headteacher 
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